
Subject: [IMPORTANT] API Deprecation Notice for BLE Devices 

on Android. 

We are writing to inform you about a critical update regarding the API for BLE 

devices, specifically designed for Android platforms. 

API Deprecation and Unavailability Details: 

Effective from December 25, 2023, the API for BLE devices on Android will be 

deprecated. This implies that the API will not be available for use. This move is 

essential as we work towards improving the performance and security of the BLE 

devices. Please note that Apple devices will not be affected during this period.  

Once the update is completed, we will send out a notification. 

Implications for Users: 

- After the deprecation date, any applications that rely on the API for BLE devices 

will no longer function as expected.    

Support and Assistance: 

You can still access the equipment hours, just not as easily as with the BLE devices. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact our support team at 

Supportna@Earthbrain.com 

Timeline: - Unavailability Begins December 25, 2023. 

We understand that API changes can impact your development workflow, and we 

appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work towards providing a 

more robust and secure environment. 
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